
Thank you for your interest in the Sheyenne Learning Academy! 

 

We are still in the process of finalizing our website and we will have the Transportation Registration Packet 

uploaded as soon as we are able, but in the meantime, please direct all questions regarding 

Transportation, as well as requesting the Registration Packet, to Jennifer by emailing her at: 

jennifer@sheyennelearningacademy.com  

We look forward to hearing from you.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

The Sheyenne Learning Academy 

mailto:jennifer@sheyennelearningacademy.com

